
 

       

    
  

Ref: LHE.JCPBlazersWarmWeather 
 
3rd June 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
In the Summer Term as we hopefully have some warmer weather the rules for students wearing 
their blazers are relaxed.  Blazers will be optional so please use your own discretion on a daily 
basis.  Students will still be expected to wear their school shirt, tucked in, tie and school trousers. 
 
Just to confirm this only applies during the Summer Term. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Lucie Hernandez 

 

Headteacher 

Stowmarket High School 

 
 
 
 
 
 


